
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Anne Marie Quin <readingconsultancy@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 10:32 PM 
To: IFW 

Subject: spring bear hunt 

Please do not support this inhumane killing of our own state animal. At the particular time of the year when bears are 

emerging from hibernation and are accompanied by their offspring, it is particularly cruel. And the practice of bear- 

baiting is indescribably pitiless; setting such a trap when an animal is at its most vulnerable point is heartless. 

Thank you. 

Annemarie V. Quin 
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